
April 2020 
April 24th, 2020 

 
 
 
We regret to inform you that on Wednesday, April 22nd, 2020, the 
decision was made to cancel the American Legion Department of New 
Jersey 2020 Convention, held in Wildwood, NJ. In addition, all 
activities of The American Legion, Department of New Jersey, through 
June 2020 have either been cancelled or postponed, including 
Americanism Judging (postponed), Baseball (cancelled), Boys State 
(postponed until 2021), High Point (cancelled) and Locustwood 
(cancelled). For the full announcement and additional information, 
please click the PDF link located on the News section of our website.  
 
The Barringer-Walker-LoPinto (Lyndhurst) American Legion Post 139 
currently remains closed. We will keep you updated if/when anything 
changes. We appreciate your understanding. Please stay safe. Thank 
You. 


